
 

 

  

Webster’s 3rd Grade News 
September 2016 

Reading: We will be reading daily to build stamina. 
Our reading skills focus this month will be on: main 
idea, inferencing, understanding text features, and 
summarizing informational texts. 

 Writing: We will be building the writing community 
and learning about being authors. Third grade will 
also be working on writing and identifying complete 
and incomplete sentences. We will be looking at the 
different types of nouns (common, proper) that we 
use in our writing. 

 
Math: The math skills taught this month are rounding 
to the nearest 10 or 100, multiplying one digit by 
multiples of 10, solving real word problems with 
perimeter, adding and subtracting within 1000, and 
multiplying and dividing within 100 

REMEMBER to practice multiplication facts daily (0s, 
1s and 10s) 

 Science: As scientists, third graders will be learning 
about how each plant and animal has different 
structures that serve specific functions on growth, 
survival and reproduction.  

 
Social Studies: We will learn how to read maps 
and to use them to identify the seven continents and 
their locations on Earth.  

 

Calendar 

September 7th SAC/PTO at 3:30 pm 

September 12th Interims sent home 

September 22nd 3-5 Open House (5-7 pm) 

 

AVID 

We will be organizing our OTs to help us 

have a successful school year, and 

brainstorming ways that we can be 

successful scholars. 

Ask your child to explain what each letter in 

AVID stands for! 

 

Reminders: 

Please review and sign your child’s planner each 

night! 

Please remember to buy the green Webster Wolverine 

t-shirt for field trips and school spirit days! Checks 

payable to Webster PTO, shirts are $10. 

Remember to sign up for your 1st quarter conference at 

open house! 

 

Student Name Parent Signature Parent Email 

Cut Dashed Line Sign and return for your child to be entered in the monthly prize drawing. 



 


